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Dear Dr. Chin-Ling Chen, 

We wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “A Novel Image Encryption Scheme Based on Reversible Cellular Automata” for consideration by the Journal of Electronic & Information Systems. 
In this paper, we report on a new method for image cryptography This is significant because of using reversible cellular automata instead of cellular automata with having a random behavior; so it is useful for encryption methods because of its inherent reversibility and complex behavior but simple implementation. The paper should be of interest to readers in the areas of image processing and cryptography.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at [alatif @yazd.ac.ir].

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Alimohammad latif.
